
                                                                     From Christine Irwin, Principal

                &

                     Donna Moats,  Assistant Principal

Happy August!!
   A new school year is on the horizon and we are excited about 
the opportunities it brings.  We will have a half-time Assistant 
Principal this year.  Please welcome Donna Moats to the 
position.  She comes to us from Creekside and we share her 
with Chester Valley.
   We have added two Special Ed preschool classes and two 
Structured Learning classes to our building.  These are 
programs that provide special services to students experiencing 
significant disabilities.
   The Anchorage School District is working to build the capacity 
of teachers through Professional Learning Communities.  Staff 
will meet to collaborate and to develop every Monday 8:45- 9:45 
am.  This means that school will not start for students until 10am 
on Mondays only.  Breakfast will be served at 9:30am instead of 
8:30a on Mondays.  Please do not drop your children off before 
9:30a as staff will be in meetings.  On Tuesday - Friday, school 
will begin at 9:00am with breakfast being served at 8:30am.  
Again, the late start is on Monday only.  It will occur every 
Monday.
   Class lists will be posted on the front entrance windows by 
4pm, August 16.  Join Donna and me for popsicles at that time.

All Star Points

Grs. 1-5 start on 

August 17th

Grs. PreK-Kinder start 

on August 24th

August 16th
4-5 by front 

entrance
On page 3 of 
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August
16   Popsicles 
w/principal 4-5 pm by 
front entrance
17   Grades 1-5
24   PreK-Kinder

September
4   Holiday/no school
5   21st CCLC begins
12 Open House      
6-7:30- pm

Monday school 
hours 10-3:30 pm

Tuesday-Friday 
8:50-3:30 pm

All students need to 
be picked up by 

3:45 pm.
Please use the drive-thru  

loop or park in a spot 
when dropping off or 

picking up.


















